FAASTeam presents:

NAFI - The Possible Turn / Engine Failure After Takeoff In A
Single-Engine Airplane



Until recently, conventional training and wisdom
dictated that pilots should always land straight
ahead when confronted by an engine failure that
occurs shortly after takeoff. This controversial
topic has been hotly debated since the early days
of aviation to the point where turning around to
land on the departure runway has been called
“the impossible turn.” It can be argued
convincingly, however, that there are instances
when it would be safer to return to the airport
than to land straight ahead following such an
engine failure.

The FAA now states matter-of-factly in Advisory
Circular 61-83J that “flight instructors should
demonstrate and teach trainees when and how to
make a safe 180-degree turnback to the field
after an engine failure.”

During this presentation, Brian Schiff will discuss
the principles involved in returning to the airport
safely. It will be based to a large extent on his
father, Barry Schiff's, decades of study and
research involving this subject.
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Directions: To access this NAFI MentorLIVE Broadcast -
CLICK HERE

REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED to view this broadcast
as there is no limit to the number who may attend this live
course.

NO ADDITIONAL DOWNLOADS REQUIRED - just click on
the webpage link above to view

UNABLE TO ATTEND THE LIVE BROADCAST? You may
access the ARCHIVED program at any time after the LIVE
Broadcast via the link above on virtually any internet
connected device.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



